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should manife8t a greater interest in the association Ùy cotirteouis treat-
ment of the latter in responding to commutnications promnptly, hy holdingý
regular meetings and keeping the Assocîati>n, informed as to their aclti-
vities by attempting to enroli ail fthe practitioners within their precinvts
and by the careful selection of offleers to conduiet their internai affairN
and judicious appointment of delegatews to the general puirposes Cominniuee
of the Association. (Jo-operation is thiu chief essential to success an]dte
spirit of cohiesion must prevail.

For the Association to take its proper place iiu this sehieme of affiliation
aud co-operation it is necessary that Ibusinees-like methods should ho, adop-
ted. A central offlce, located in Toronto, is, the first great uood aud the
second is adequate secretarial assistance. It'mnight lie taken as read that
flinds are required and at present these are inadequate if the work of the
Asociation is to 1) 'e enlarged and carried on satisf actorily.

MNembership, whieh ia îiow continuonus, includes the names of nearly
one thousand practWtoner8 throughout the province aud it is hoped that
in (due time two thousand more wilI lie added. Ineresd memlieridiip
Means increased funds, sufficient to meet the demnands. In the mleautime
it seems necessary to effeet an încrease of funds by special means aud
in order to -bridge over a gap of a few years and acting iu aceordanice with
the wishes of the general mnembership of the Assoceiation at its last aunual
meeting the Executive have instituted a campaigu towards the establish.
maent of a guarantee fund covering a period of three years. To this end
members are being solicited to suliscribe the stun o! ton dollars per year
for that period, and it la hoped that a great many will avail themselWes
of the opportunitY of contrihuting in this way to the establialhnaut o! an
effective and permanent organization.

The suliject of a journal for the Association hias been under diaet.-
Sion and what appears to be a very favourable offer iu titis regard hias been
r'eeived from the Macmillan Publishing Company. The offer, wieh
4oes not place MIy financial obiligation upon the Association, lias been
acepe ly the members, and it is hoped that the establishment of

thsmeans o! communication amongst them will do muc~h to furtiter the
orai.tion aud to consolidate the affiliation o! the Association with lthe

loca soeieties. Furtiter it may reasoniably ho anticipated that the value
ofceical literature iu Ontario will ho considýrabIy enhaneed.

During the year the Association lias suffered the los-, o! many o! its,
friends. Less titan a year ago it was rumored titat Sir WilliamK Osier
,wou1d likely bo here about the time of our next meeting a~nd it ws itoped
tha le iniglt ho induced to favor his many frieuds in the. medieal pro.

jso! o Ontario by beiug present 'witit us. Alas, time's rêlentiess lu


